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Sinead McEvoy 

From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Cc: 

Subject: 

Attachments: 

Sinead, 

Blease, Catherine 

04 May 2020 13:57 

Sinead McEvoy 

Hasson, Aine 

FW: Letter to Development Plan Team 

Letter to Development Plan Team.pdf 

Please note that our response to the Mid Ulster draft Plan Strategy of February 2019, remains relevant for 
the re consultation version (March 2020). Our original objection, dated 16th April 2019, is attached and we 
would like these comments to be considered by the Council, with regard to the latest draft Plan Strategy or 
as part of an Independent Examination. Again, we welcome any further discussion with you and to assist 
you m any way we can. 
Many thanks, 
Catherine 

-----Original Message----­
From: McLaughlin, Maria 
Sent: 18 April 2019 09:48 
To: Blease, Catherine 
Subject: FW: Letter to Development Plan Team 

Catherine 

(_ For your file.

Maria. 

-----Original Message-----
From: xeroxmfd@nigov.net [mailto:xeroxmfd@nigov.net] 
Sent: 18 April 2019 09:48 
To: McLaughlin, Maria 
Subject: Letter to Development Plan Team 

Please open the attached document. It was scanned and sent to you using a Xerox Multifunction Printer. 

Attachment File Type: pdf, Multi-Page 

Multifunction Printer Location: Adleaide Street 6th floor secretariat 
Device Name: NIHEHQ_INB_ESS065737 
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